
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

August 2021

DERBY STREET

FARMERS 
The children have enjoyed planting vegetables and 
looking after them over the last few months. We were 
so excited to discover how big they had grown, we 
picked and washed them to be used in our nursery 
dinner.  The children then helped Freddie the cook 
cut and cook them for our dinner. 

LEAVERS WEEK: 
Children all engaged and had fun. We were 
visited by the ice cream van, a jungle and 
graduation party.

Dates for the Diary:
WC 9th August 2021

Science experiment week.
26th August 2021

International Dog Day
(Please send in photographs of pet dogs 

you have at home)

Monday 30th August 2021
Nursery closed for bank holiday 

Monday 6th September 2021
Term time children return to nursery. 

LAMBS
The children have 
been exploring lots 
of sensory 
materials to 
support their play, 
the children have 
enjoyed 
transporting 
materials from 
areas and we 
have been 
introducing colours 
to the children 
through the 
different materials.


